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Dear Council Members,
As a small business owner and visitor to your town, I do hope you take the time to really think & listen to the plight
of The Floodway, especially at the next meeting on September 11th.
The goal of the property owners has always been to benefit other small businesses and to bring the community
together.
Not only have they dedicated many hours cleaning up the property, they have followed all guidelines in doing so.
They have also gathered many local, small businesses that are looking forward to sharing their products and services
with the community which will benefit the economy and help others thrive with their business endeavors.

I hope we will have your support in The Floodway project!
Elizabeth Langer

Norwex Independent Consultant
elizabethlanger norwex.biz




